[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents, 

To respond to the call of extending school days during all scheduled vacations, Mrs. Goodrich and I will continue our Distance Learning instructions during Spring Recess time. The assignment for the week of April 6th-13th will be posted on our class pages under assignments along with the YMA spirit week flyer. Please to aware that your child is expected to:
· Log in into the homeroom teacher’s class-page to check on assignment for the week.
· Communicate with the teacher to resolve any issue related to work assignment through Class Dojo during school hours 
· Know that the teacher is monitoring and checking the work assignments on a daily basis
· Know that the homeroom teacher will communicate with parents in case work is not fully complete or missing.
· Be an active independent learner and keep up with the work assignments
· Check the YMA Spirit list and try to demonstrate the theme of the day by sending us photos or a video segment of you showing it 

Thank you again for all your help and the time you devote to help us in this challenging time of the year. We will continue to work together to close this academic year successfully! 

Mrs. Faour/Mrs. Goodrich
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